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11 July 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of some important changes which will be taking place next year regarding 
access to The King’s School site.  As a Trust, we are keen to celebrate the School’s historic place in 
the community and to utilise it’s traditional entrance and driveway. 
 
As such, from 1 September 2024, we will be asking all visitors to access the School from the 
Ackworth Road entrance, through the gates and to use the parking area at the front of the original 
School building.  Our Reception team will be relocating to this part of the School to support all 
visitors in signing in and out of the building. There will also be a dedicated waiting area and meeting 
room in Reception. 
 
The Mill Hill Lane entrance has become increasingly busy as visitors, parents/carers and deliveries 
access the site here during the day and so we would kindly ask that from September, all visits to site 
from parents and carers are accessed from the Ackworth Road entrance.  We hope that this will ease 
congestion and provide a much more straightforward access for all visitors to the School. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the information above or wish to seek further clarification, please 
do not hesitate to contact the School. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Ms M Evans 
Headteacher   
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